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Your payments will be paid in to your bank account. We can't send your payments to an account that
doesn't belong to you.

You can help us to pay you on time by keeping your bank details up to date.

If you have not given us your bank details or you wish to change them, you can do this online by
registering  and logging in  to Rural Payments and Services.

If you have any problems getting online, get in touch with your area office.

Area office contacts

Payment Currency
From scheme years 2015 to 2019, a choice of currency between sterling and euros has been available
to businesses for Direct Payments (Basic Payment Scheme and the sheep and beef support schemes).
From scheme year 2020 onwards, payments will only be made in sterling.

Further information
This leaflet tells you about the BACS system and how to use it.

BACS information

Download guidance
Click 'Download this page' to create a printable version of this guidance you can save or print out.
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https://www.ruralpayments.org/topics/customer-services/tutorial-videos/registering-your-business/
https://account.ruralpayments.org/publicsite/login
https://www.ruralpayments.org/
https://www.ruralpayments.org/publicsite/futures/topics/copyright-statement/
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